Pendleton Area Forum

Notice of constitutional change

It was agreed by the meeting of Pendleton Area Forum held on the 20th October 2009 that the Forum now be known as the Pendleton Neighbourhood Panel

Excerpt from the minutes of the meeting of 20 October 2009

a) DW explained that Salix Homes are in the process of setting up neighbourhood panels for each of the seven neighbourhoods within Salix Homes. He proposed that the Pendleton Area Forum take on the role of the Neighbourhood Panel for this area. This was unanimously agreed by the meeting.

b) The secretary proposed that the name of the forum be changed to The Pendleton Neighbourhood Panel to reflect the additional role that it has agreed to take on. This was agreed unanimously and in line with the constitution the secretary will issue the appropriate notice. This change will be formally adopted and ratified at the AGM which will take place in November.

